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I, bomo Edith Edna Molewa, Minister of Environmental Affairs, hereby withdraws the notice to the
Paper and Packaging Industry, Electrical and Electronic Industry and Lighting Industry to prepare and
submit to the Minister of Environmental Affairs industry waste management plans for approval
published under Government Notice No. 915 dated 12 August 2016 in terms of the National
Environmental Management: Waste Act, 2008 (Act No. 59 of 2008).

The Notice is withdrawn in order to pursue further consultation with the relevant industries. A revised
notice will be published for public comment.
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BOMO EDITH EDNA MOLEWA
MINISTER OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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